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The following is a comment on application P241664/F by Marìanne Naylor 

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application 

Comment: Objecting to planning application 241 664 at The Fishing Lake, HR9 7UH 

l believe that siting 40 caravans on the above site would be extremely detrimental to the surrounding 

Herefordshire countryside because of the following points 

Wildlife in this area will be severely limited, an aim which to my underatanding is against all Herefordshire 

planning applications 

2. Traffic to a site with 40 homes and no local amenities will be increased. Also this is already a dangerous part 

of the road, a blind bend on a steep hill, so entry and exit would be a problem. 

3. Light and noise pollution will be disadvantageous to the surroundings. 

4. l understand that drainage around this site is already a problem, which would be made worse by such a large 

development. 

For the above reasons l object to this planning application. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Marianne 

Last name: Naylor 

Email 

Postcode: HR9 7UP 

Address: The Threshing Barn, Upton Bishop, HR9 7UP 

lnfrastructure from section 106 to consider: Road condition and light and noise pollution 

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planningservices/planningapplicationsearch/details? 

id=241 664 

Form reference: FS-Case-666548773 
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